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Oracle® Solaris 11 System Administration 2013-06-21

oracle solaris 11 system administration covers every skill required to effectively
install and administer the oracle solaris 11 1 operating system in production
environments it features dozens of step bystep learn by example procedures
demonstrating how to apply complex solutions in real world data center environments
author bill calkins has administered and taught oracle solaris and its predecessors
for more than twenty years he also helped develop the newest oracle certified
associate oca and oracle certified professional ocp exams which raise the bar for
solaris certification this guide covers every new 1z0 821 exam topic in detail and
also covers many 1z0 822 exam topics calkins also reviews the changes that system
administrators will face when upgrading to solaris 11 1 and presents new ways to
perform familiar tasks on both sparc and x86 hardware you ll learn how to install the
solaris 11 operating environment with live media or text interactive installers
install manage and update software with the image packaging system and ips
repositories understand customize and troubleshoot sparc and x86 boot processes from
system power up to loading the os including coverage of ilom openboot and grub 2
administer and create services through the service management facility smf configure
system messaging using smf notifications syslog and rsyslog configure and administer
zfs storage pools including zfs on the boot drive local disks luns and a san
configure and manage zfs file systems encryption redundancy snapshots clones network
sharing monitoring device replacement and legacy ufs migration create migrate contain
and administer zones including solaris10 branded and immutable zones use rbac to
create custom rights profiles and grant special privileges manage and monitor system
process scheduler including fss process schedulers and proc tools configure solaris
networking and network services including reactive and fixed network configurations
vnics and virtual networking a companion website unixed com solaris11book html
includes new 1z0 821 and 1z0 822 study strategies and self assessment exams



Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration The Complete
Reference 2012-09-22

take full advantage of the oracle solaris 11 management features manage a highly
scalable cloud based computing platform and deliver unmatched performance levels at
every layer of your it stack oracle solaris 11 system administration the complete
reference shows how to deploy solaris from scratch get up to date details on
installation options device configuration virtualization techniques network security
file encryption and services nfs samba and apache are fully covered in this oracle
press guide install oracle solaris 11 on x86 and sparc machines manage storage using
the zfs file system define user roles and enforce strong access policies create fully
isolated zones and virtual system environments configure print e mail dns and dhcp
services share files and devices using nfs and samba set up apache servers and deploy
amp applications

OCA Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Exam Guide
(Exam 1Z0-821) 2013-05-10

a complete study system for oca exam 1z0 821 prepare for the oracle certified
associate oracle solaris 11 system administration exam with help from this exclusive
oracle press guide in each chapter you ll find challenging practice questions a two
minute drill and a chapter summary to highlight what you ve learned this
authoritative resource will help you pass the test and will serve as your essential
on the job reference get complete coverage of all oca objectives for exam 1z0 821
including installing oracle solaris 11 managing boot environments understanding zfs
and other oracle solaris file systems securing systems and files managing users



groups and processes administering the services management facility smf configuring
additional storage adding and updating oracle solaris software monitoring the system
with logging administering process and kernel crash data managing network resources
administering oracle solaris zones electronic content includes two practice exams
with detailed answers and explanations

Oracle Solaris 11 Advanced Administration Cookbook
2014-10-10

if you are a solaris administrator who wants to learn more about administering an
oracle solaris system and want to go a level higher in utilizing the advanced
features of oracle solaris then this book is for you a working knowledge of solaris
administration is assumed

OCA Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Exam Guide
2013

a complete study system for oca exam 1z0 821 prepare for the oracle certified
associate oracle solaris 11 system administration exam in each chapter you ll find
challenging practice questions a two minute drill and a chapter summary to highlight
what you ve learned p 4 of cover

Advanced Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration



2012-08-24

oracle solaris 11 enterprise sysadmins master the advanced techniques you need to
manage the increased complexity of today s highly integrated often heterogeneous
systems and to drive maximum performance manageability and value from your solaris
and enterprise technology investments in oracle solaris 11 advanced system
administration long time oracle solaris expert bill calkins systematically addresses
every advanced topic on the latest solaris sysadmin exam showing how to apply this
knowledge on both sparc and x86 hardware in today s fast changing data center
environments calkins guides you through managing solaris 11 network environments
setting up raid metadevices with svm configuring zfs storage pools and file systems
configuring and administering solaris zones and containers administering vfs and swap
space creating and managing user and role based access accounts rbac installing
cloning and upgrading the operating system and much more for oracle solaris
professionals preparing to certify or upgrade their certifications calkins provides
these and other valuable study tools chapter opening quick references chapter
summaries lists of key terms exercises review questions with detailed answers notes
cautions exam alerts and a complete sample exam calkins offers even more study
resources at his popular website unixed com

OCA Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Exam Guide
2013

written by an oracle solaris training expert this is the only oracle press exam guide
for the oracle certified professional oracle solaris 11 advanced system
administration exam ocp oracle solaris 11 advanced system administration exam guide
exam iz0 822 offers 100 coverage of the oracle solaris 11 advanced system



administration exam objectives woven into an integrated self study system the book
features exam tips that highlight key information and potential exam pitfalls as well
as hands on examples that reinforce practical learning for real world practice end of
chapter self tests feature multiple choice questions accompanied by in depth answer
explanations this oracle press guide also serves as an on the job reference for
oracle solaris system administrators after the exam electronic content includes two
practice exams that match the actual exam in content format and difficulty michael
ernest he has been teaching courses on oracle solaris for the last fifteen years
perfect companion to oca oracle solaris 11 system administration exam guide exam 1z0
821 electronic content features two practice exams in the learnkey masterexam test
engine as well as a pdf ebook learnkey masterexam test engine features open and
closed book exams a timed live exam and scoring and review modes all practice exam
answer options correct and incorrect are accompanied by detailed explanations

OCP Oracle Solaris 11 Advanced System Administration
Exam Guide (Exam 1Z0-822) 2016-02-05

this oracle press guide offers complete coverage of oracle solaris 11 2 installation
configuration management security and tuning this handbook ncludes cutting edge
information on oracle solaris 11 2 providing you the essential skills needed to
successfully set up deploy and maintain a solaris system every aspect of solaris
system administration is explained in full detail including configuration networking
performance security virtualization and cloud computing oracle solaris 11 system
administration handbook features up to date details on new technologies such as
openstack cloud support unified archives provisioning kernel zone virtualization and
software defined networking you will learn the keys to optimizing oracle solaris 11 2
instances with the hands on technical instruction and shared best practices contained



in this authoritative volume from oracle press real world case studies provide
detailed scenarios and ready to deploy solutions tips and best practices for
administration are included throughout covers brand new configuration tools and
techniques

Oracle Solaris 11.2 System Administration Handbook
(Oracle Press) 2015-10-23

solaristm 10 system administration essentials is the first book to concisely yet
comprehensively cover all of the breakthrough features of the solaris 10 operating
system the solaris os has a long history of innovation and the solaris 10 os is a
watershed release that includes features such as zones which provide application
isolation and facilitate server consolidation zfstm the file system that provides a
new approach to managing your data with an easy administration interface the fault
management architecture which automates fault detection and resolution the service
management facility a unified model for services and service management on every
solaris system dynamic tracing dtrace for troubleshooting os and application problems
on production systems in real time in addition the solaris 10 os fully supports 32
bit and 64 bit x86 platforms as well as the sparc architecture the book s key topics
include installing booting and shutting down a system managing packages and patches
software updates controlling system processes managing disks and devices managing
users configuring networks using printing services solaristm 10 system administration
essentials is part of a new series on solaris system administration it is a practical
guide to deploying and managing the solaris 10 operating system in a business or
academic environment the book is easy to read and rich with examples a perfect
companion for system administrators who are deploying the solaris os for the first
time



Solaris 10 System Administration Essentials 2009-11-23
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TCP/IPネットワーク管理 2003-06

take full advantage of the oracle solaris 11 management features manage a highly
scalable cloud based computing platform and deliver unmatched performance levels at
every layer of your it stack oracle solaris 11 system administration the complete
reference shows how to deploy solaris from scratch get up to date details on
installation options device configuration virtualization techniques network security
file encryption and services nfs samba and apache are fully covered in this oracle
press guide install oracle solaris 11 on x86 and sparc machines manage storage using
the zfs file system define user roles and enforce strong access policies create fully
isolated zones and virtual system environments configure print e mail dns and dhcp
services share files and devices using nfs and samba set up apache servers and deploy
amp applications

Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration The Complete
Reference 2012-09-05

unix���������



UNIXシステム管理第3版 2003-08

accompanying cd rom includes masterexam software and two practice exams with detailed
answers and explanations and an electronic copy of the book in pdf format

OCA Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Exam Guide
(Exam 1Z0-821) 2013-05-07

������������tomcat��

Tomcatハンドブック 2003-12

ideal for windows or linux administrators looking to learn solaris this easy to use
introductory guide covers the basics of solaris 9 single host administration and
explains how to manage internet and intranet services

Solaris 9 Administration: A Beginners Guide 2002-07-29

this book is written in simple easy to understand format with lots of screenshots and
step by step explanations if you are a solaris administrator looking for a step by
step guide to understand the new features and functionality of oracle solaris 11 then
this is the guide for you working knowledge of solaris is required



Oracle Solaris 11 2013-01-01
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����� mac fan ����� mac������� mac������� �������������������� �������������� mac and
windows wiondws on mac �������������������������� mac��������������� windows���������
������������ ������������� ������������������� ����������� mac�os����os x 10 8
mountain lion windowsのosは同じく最新のwindows 8に対応しています contents chapter 1 はじめの一歩 overview マッ
���������� chapter 2 ���� windows on mac mac������������� cahpter 3 ������ mac
windows pc mac�������pc����� chapter 4 ��� multi os mac����os

Solaris 10 System Administration 2009

as an author editor and publisher i never paid much attention to the competition
except in a few cases this is one of those cases the unix system administration
handbook is one of the few books we ever measured ourselves against from the foreword
by tim o reilly founder of o reilly media this book is fun and functional as a
desktop reference if you use unix and linux systems you need this book in your short
reach library it covers a bit of the systems history but doesn t bloviate it s just
straightfoward information delivered in colorful and memorable fashion jason a
nunnelley this is a comprehensive guide to the care and feeding of unix and linux
systems the authors present the facts along with seasoned advice and real world
examples their perspective on the variations among systems is valuable for anyone who
runs a heterogeneous computing facility pat parseghian the twentieth anniversary
edition of the world s best selling unix system administration book has been made
even better by adding coverage of the leading linux distributions ubuntu opensuse and
rhel this book approaches system administration in a practical way and is an
invaluable reference for both new administrators and experienced professionals it



details best practices for every facet of system administration including storage
management network design and administration email web hosting scripting software
configuration management performance analysis windows interoperability virtualization
dns security management of it service organizations and much more unix and linux
system administration handbook fourth edition reflects the current versions of these
operating systems ubuntu linux opensuse linux red hat enterprise linux oracle america
solaris formerly sun solaris hp hp ux ibm aix

マックとウィンドウズ　2013［共存・共有］ 2013-04-26

���������������������� ������������ ������� ��� ���������������������������� ��������
��������������� �������� ������������� ������������������������������������ sun os
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UNIX and Linux System Administration Handbook 2010-07-14

the author focuses solely on how unix and linux system administrators can use well
known tools to automate tasks even across multiple systems

UNIXシステム管理 1998-02

expert consolidation in oracle database 12c is your key to reducing data management
costs and increasing data center efficiency consolidation and cloud computing are
converging trends sweeping the industry the same technologies enabling cloud
computing enable consolidation as well leading to savings on all fronts from the
amount of power used for servers to the amount of floor space consumed to the number
of administrators needed to manage an installation yet the consolidation process can



be a long and winding road success requires planning and consideration to the impacts
on supporting infrastructure expert consolidation in oracle database 12c guides you
through planning and implementing a consolidated oracle database installation using
the many new features built into the latest release of oracle s database management
system you ll learn to identify candidates for consolidation and to recognize
instances that are best left stand alone the book guides in working with clustered
systems and asm storage in the consolidated environment focus is given to oracle
enterprise manager 12c cloud control as a monitoring and management dashboard always
the goal is to drive towards a cost effective environment that is efficient both in
technology and people focuses on the new consolidation features in oracle database
12c helps you evaluate and correctly decide when to consolidate leads to cost savings
and improved data center efficiency

Automating Linux and Unix System Administration
2009-02-01

sun�os���������������� ���� 2005�2������ solaris10 ���� ������������������ ��� ������
��� ���������������� ���� ������os���� solaris ������������� ���������������������

Expert Consolidation in Oracle Database 12c 2014-01-23

this book is intended for virtualization professionals who are experienced with the
setup and configuration of vmware vsphere but didn t get the opportunity to learn how
to secure the environment properly



Solaris10 2005-05

don t let the real test be your first test rhcsa rhce red hat linux certification
practice exams with virtual machines exams ex200 ex300 features 100 hands on labs
four complete practice exams and three virtual machines to help you understand the
material the labs and practice exams are accompanied by in depth answer explanations
this practical guide covers all official objectives for exams ex200 and ex300 and is
the perfect companion to rhcsa rhce red hat linux certification study guide sixth
edition covers all exam topics including virtual machines and automated installations
fundamental command line skills rhcsa level security options the boot process linux
filesystem administration package management user administration rhcsa level system
administration tasks security system services and selinux rhce administrative tasks
electronic mail servers the apache server the samba file server more file sharing
services administrative services dns ftp and logging includes three virtual machines
preloaded with two rhcsa practice exams two rhce practice exams 100 hands on labs in
order to take advantage of the virtual machines that accompany this book you will
need a 64 bit system with hardware virtualization enabled as well as rhel 6 or its
equivalent

VMware vSphere Security Cookbook 2014-11-25
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RHCSA/RHCE Red Hat Linux Certification Practice Exams



with Virtual Machines (Exams EX200 & EX300) 2012-11-02

this book provides a solid foundation on which to build your knowledge of the unix
system it begins with an overview of unix detailed installation instructions and a
discussion of filesystem types next it covers file and directory security and system
administration before progressing to more advanced topics such as the shell
environment package log file management and archiving user data

UNIXパワーツール 2003-09

to configure and maintain an operating system is serious business with unix and its
wide variety of flavors it can be especially difficult and frustrating and networking
with unix adds still more challenges unix administration a comprehensive sourcebook
for effective systems network management is a one stop handbook

Sys Admin 2007

this book provides practical guidelines to administer the oracle oracle real
application cluster it s a field guide to administer rac in real life situation this
book will improve your efficiency as an oracle database administrator and enable you
to master more daunting difficult administrative tuning and troubleshooting tasks
than you ever thought possible topics covered include oracle rac architecture cluster
administration storage instance and service administration adding deleting nodes
managing backup and recovery performance monitoring and workload management and it
also has useful metalink note references this practical field guide also covers a
section on useful metalink note references useful weblinks for easy reference and
also the useful information search tips on metalink



Guide to UNIX System Administration 2003

this completely revised all in one exam guide inclues three full practice exams
information tips end of chapter quizzes and advice on tough technical topics

UNIX Administration 2002-05-29

unix the textbook third edition provides a comprehensive introduction to the modern
twenty first century unix operating system the book deploys pc bsd and solaris
representative systems of the major branches of the unix family to illustrate the key
concepts it covers many topics not covered in older more traditional textbook
approaches such as python unix system programming from basics to socket based network
programming using the client server paradigm the zettabyte file system zfs and the
highly developed x windows based kde and gnome gui desktop environments the third
edition has been fully updated and expanded with extensive revisions throughout it
features a new tutorial chapter on the python programming language and its use in
unix as well as a complete tutorial on the git command with github it includes four
new chapters on unix system programming and the unix api which describe the use of
the unix system call interface for file processing process management signal handling
interprocess communication using pipes fifos and sockets extensive coverage of
internetworking with unix tcp ip using the client server software and considerations
for the design and implementation of production quality client server software using
iterative and concurrent servers it also includes new chapters on unix system
administration zfs and container virtualization methodologies using iocage solaris
jails and virtualbox utilizing the authors almost 65 years of practical teaching
experience at the college level this textbook presents well thought out sequencing of
old and new topics well developed and timely lessons a github site containing all of



the code in the book plus exercise solutions and homework exercises problems
synchronized with the didactic sequencing of chapters in the book with the exception
of four chapters on system programming the book can be used very successfully by a
complete novice as well as by an experienced unix system user in both an informal and
formal learning environment the book may be used in several computer science and
information technology courses including unix for beginners and advanced users shell
and python scripting unix system programming unix network programming and unix system
administration it may also be used as a companion to the undergraduate and graduate
level courses on operating system concepts and principles

ZFS 2009-07-17

debian ��������� debian jessie ����������� the debian administrator s handbook �����
��������������� ��������� debian gnu linux ��������������������������������� ��������
� linux ���������������� ��������������� ������������������� �� ��������� ��������� �
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����� ������ debian handbook info �������

Oracle Real Application Cluster Field DBA Admin Handbook
2008-09-22

when you first hear the term information assurance you tend to conjure up an image of
a balanced set of reasonable measures that have been taken to protect the information
after an assessment has been made of risks that are posed to it in truth this is the
holy grail that all organisations that value their information should strive to
achieve but which few even understand information assurance is a term that has
recently come into common use when talking with old timers in it or at least those



that are over 35 years old you will hear them talking about information security a
term that has survived since the birth of the computer in the more recent past the
term information warfare was coined to describe the measures that need to be taken to
defend and attack information this term however has military connotations after all
warfare is normally their domain shortly after the term came into regular use it was
applied to a variety of situations encapsulated by winn schwartau as the three
classes of information warfare class 1 personal information warfare class 2 corporate
information warfare class 3 global information warfare political sensitivities lead
to warfare being replaced by operations a much more politically correct word
unfortunately operations also has an offensive connotation and is still the
terminology of the military and governments

Sun Certified Solaris 9.0 System and Network
Administrator 2003

solaris tm 10 security essentials describes the various security technologies
contained in the solaris operating system the book describes how to make
installations secure and how to configure the os to the particular needs of your
environment whether your systems are on the edge of the internet or running a data
center the authors present the material in a straightforward way that makes a
seemingly arcane subject accessible to system administrators at all levels the
strengths of the solaris operating system s security model are its scalability and
its adaptability it can protect a single user with login authentication or multiple
users with internet and intranet configurations requiring user rights management
authentication encryption ip security key management and more this book is written
for users who need to secure their laptops network administrators who must secure an
entire company and everyone in between the book s topics include zones virtualization



security system hardening trusted extensions multi layered security privileges and
role based access control rbac cryptographic services and key management auditing
network security pluggable authentication modules pam solaris tm 10 security
essentials is the first in a new series on solaris system administration it is a
superb guide to deploying and managing secure computer environments

UNIX 2016-11-03
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The Debian Administrator's Handbook, Debian Jessie from
Discovery to Mastery (Japanese version) 2016-02-14

das buch beschreibt im wesentlichen sun opensolaris und deutlich unterschieden
hiervon opensolaris es ist damit von nutzen im bereich der klassischen sun solaris
anwender als auch der opensource gemeinde der erfahrene administrator erhält mit dem
buch eine Übersicht über das neue opensolaris runbooks zur integration in den rz
betrieb und checklisten zur qualitätssicherung seines anlagenbetriebs gleichzeitig
ist das buch ein kompaktes nachschlagewerk für selten benutzte features des
betriebssystems die detaillierte beschreibung von system internals und abhängigkeiten
von einzelnen bestandteilen des opensolaris betriebssystems erlauben in
fehlersituationen geleitet durch diverse tipps und Übersichten eine analyse und die
wiederherstellung des betriebs



Information Assurance 2013-04-17
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Solaris 10 Security Essentials 2010

三体 2024-02-21

OpenSolaris für Anwender, Administratoren und
Rechenzentren 2006-03-20

実践ネットワークセキュリティ監査 2005-04
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